
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
WARREN COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Warren County Board of Supervisors will hold a public 
hearing on the Warren County 2040 Comprehensive Plan on Friday June 20, 2025, at 10:00 
a.m., in the Board of Supervisors Chambers at the Warren County Municipal Center, 1340 State 
Route 9, Lake George, New York. 

The purpose of the public hearing is to receive public comment on the proposed Warren 
County 2040 Comprehensive Plan, which provides a long-term policy framework for the growth, 
development, and preservation of Warren County. The plan includes goals and strategies 
related to housing, transportation, infrastructure, natural resources, economic development, 
and quality of life. 

A digital copy of the draft plan is available for review at: 
https://warren-county-2040-warrencountyny.hub.arcgis.com/ 

Hard copies are also available for public inspection at the Warren County Planning Department. 

All interested parties are invited to attend the public hearing and will be given the opportunity 
to be heard. 

Written comments may also be submitted in advance of the hearing to: 
Warren County Planning Department 
1340 State Route 9 
Lake George, NY 12845 
or by email to: gaddye@warrencountyny.gov  

By Order of the Board of Supervisors. 
 
Dated:  April 11, 2025 
 

AMANDA ALLEN, CLERK 
Warren County Board of Supervisors 
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